
March 9, 2001

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention:  Mr. Paul B. Pudge, Board Secretary

Re:  Union’s Comments on the Draft Distribution Access Rule

Dear Mr. Pudge:

Union Gas Limited (“Union”) made its comments on the Draft Distribution Access Rule
on February 26, 2001. Union included a letter from Richard Schwindt of Simon Fraser
University as an appendix to its comments. Also included in that appendix was Richard
Schwindt’s resume.

At the time comments were due, Union was in possession of a resume from Richard
Schwindt dated June 1997, which had been filed with the Board in a previous proceeding.
The requirement to file on February 26th did not allow Union to obtain an updated
resume. Union has now obtained an up to date resume from Richard Schwindt and this
resume is enclosed for the Board’s reference in consideration of Union’s comments.

Yours truly,

Marcel Reghelini
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

cc: Brian Hewson
Kathi Litt


